
 

         South Hampton Roads’ 
            Master Gardeners’ 
                  Spring 2022 
Green Thumb Gardening Series 

When: 

 This series will meet in-person* on Wednesday evenings,  
 March 16th through April 13th, from 6:30 until 8:00 PM. 
Where: 

Royster Memorial Presbyterian Church - Fellowship Hall 
6901 Newport Ave, Norfolk, VA 23505  
 
The five-week series presentation topics include:  

✧Houseplant Basics: How to Successfully Bring Your Garden Indoors 

✧Home Vegetable Gardening  

✧Introduction to Roses 

✧Pruning for the Home Gardener 

✧Conservation Landscaping 

 

Registration fee for all 5 sessions is only - $20.00 

To register, search ‘Green Thumb Gardening Series 2022’  

online at www.eventbrite.com 

Register Early! ~ Registration is limited to 40 participants. 
For questions, contact the Virginia Cooperative Extension Office in Norfolk at (757)683-2816. 

 

* We will meet In-person as Covid conditions allow, following appropriate social distancing guidelines.  
VCE requires participants to wear masks for all indoor events, regardless of vaccination status.     
In the event Covid conditions dictate, we will present the series in a virtual format. *  
 
If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, please contact 
LaShaunda Enoch at (757) 683-2816 during business hours of 8:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. to discuss accommodation 5 days prior to the event.  

http://www.eventbrite.com/

